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Dear Headmaster,

I am writing this letter to thank you for your kindness in not killing me when I told you that all Grovel citizens are spies!  I am so glad that you saved me from being killed by those disgusting creatures. Thank you again for saving me.

I am writing this letter to tell you about my new job at the kingdom of Grovel. It seems they have been suffering from an outbreak of a strange disease since december. I was assigned to investigate and see if there were any clues as to what caused it.

I also want to say that I think it's great that you don't have any rules or regulations at all, because if there were, then we would need to worry about Grovel.

Thank you again for saving my life and for giving me a chance to become a better doctor so that I can help the rats in the future.


-Jaimie, age 17
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